
Monroe School District #1J
Special Board Meeting

Held at Superintendent’s Office
October 5, 2015

The board meeting was called to order by Chair Tony Stroda at 1:05 P.M.

Members in attendance: Tony Stroda, Tim Warden, Robert Warden, Nancy Burnett, and
Superintendent Russell Pickett.

Also present at different times throughout the meeting: Employees Bill Crowson, and Kathi
Holvey, Richard Higgens from BLRB Architects

Board members and Mr. Pickett discussed possible Superintendent Goals.

Richard Higgens presented his structural findings and recommendations for seismic upgrades and
building remodeling.  He also covered bond elections and available grants.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 6:30 P.M.

____________________________________ ____________________________________
Tony Stroda, Chair Russell Pickett, Superintendent
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